CAHC's Spring Medicare Savings Program Workshop - May 9, 2023

Dear Kandyce,

You're invited to join CAHC's online Spring Medicare Savings Program workshop on Tuesday, May 9, 2023 from 1 to 2:30 p.m.

If you work with individuals with Medicare and you've wondered about programs that can help them with their Medicare costs, this training explains the Medicare Savings Program (MSP) and how it can help.

Attendees will learn eligibility guidelines and screening methods. They will practice eligibility scenarios and learn how to apply.

The registration fee is \$20. Space is limited.

Register Now!

A limited number of scholarships are available for this training. Please contact Helen Roy, hroy@mainecahc.org, or more information.

Organizations sending 3 or more to this training should register with the pay by check option. If you would like to be invoiced to pay by credit card, email payments@mainecahc.org with the list of registrants you wish to pay for.

Should registration be closed that means the event is full at this time. Please call or email to be placed on the wait list.

Thank you for your interest in this workshop. We look forward to seeing you. If you have questions, please email helpline@mainecahc.org or call 1-800-965-7476.



